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August 21, 1967 

Mrs. Ann M. Moses 
Executive Secretary 
City Hall 
68 Mitchell Street 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

Dear Mrs. Moses: 

Enclosed is a copy of a letter which I forwarded to 
Mayor Allen regarding the rezoning of the property 
on Northside Parkway. I would appreciate your letting 
Mayor Allen see this letter, as I want him to be as 
familiar with this situation as possible. 

I know it was not clear in my letter to Mayor Allen, 
but we have written letters to Mr. Flanigen and, of 
course we have appeared before the zoning committee 
on this case. My othe r purpose in forwarding this 
letter to Mayor Allen is to have him know how the 
citizens in this area feel regarding this matter. 

CCF : cm 
Encl . 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
Charles C. Ford 

C. J . C. REALTY COMPANY 

834 BANK OF GEORG IA BU I LD I N G - PHONE: 525-4986 

ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30303 




